
Non-response bias survey

The following questions will be mailed to non-respondents of resident survey to 
obtain information for nonresponse bias reporting.

U.S. Department of the Interior
National Park Service

Social Science Program

Visitor Services Project

Dear Resident,

About five weeks ago we mailed you a survey for a study at Cape Lookout National 
Seashore. As of today we have not received your completed questionnaire and the 
period to receive completed questionnaires has come to a close.  I am writing to let 
you know that we would still appreciate hearing from you.  We hope that you will take
a couple of minutes to complete and return the information on this survey card. This 
card consists of a few questions that will help us to know a little something about the 
people receiving our surveys.  This remaining information will help us complete the 
survey process.

Sincerely, 

[insert signature]
Pat Kenney
Superintendent

OMB Control Number: 1024-0XXX
Expiration Date: XX-XX-XXXX



Cape Lookout
National Seashore

1. Are you aware that Cape Lookout National Seashore is a unit of the National Park System?

O Yes O No

2. How many years have you lived in the Carteret county, North Carolina? __________years

3. Would you be interested in learning about the history of Cape Lookout National Seashore?
O Yes O No

Thank you!

Paperwork Reduction Act Statement: The National Park Service is authorized by 16 U.S.C. 1a-7 to collect this 
information. We will use this information to evaluate the ecosystem services and resource management of Cape 
Lookout National Seashore. Your response is voluntary and anonymous. Your name will never be associated with your
responses.  Please do not put your name or contact information on this questionnaire. A Federal agency may not 
conduct or sponsor, and you are not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it displays a currently 
valid OMB Control Number.

We estimate that it will take about two minutes to complete this survey. You may send comments concerning the 
burden estimates or any aspect of this information collection to Lena Le, NPS Visitor Services Project, College of 
Natural Resources, University of Idaho, P.O. Box 441139, Moscow, ID, 83844-1139; lenale@uidaho.edu (email).
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